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Press Release 

 
Hamburg, 13 November 2019 

 

 

Mark Frese to become new CFO of Hapag-Lloyd  

 
During its meeting today, the Supervisory Board of Hapag-Lloyd AG appointed Mark Frese 

to the Executive Board effective 25 November 2019. On 1 March 2020, he will become the 

new Chief Financial Officer (CFO), replacing Nicolás Burr.  

Mark Frese (55) was most recently employed as the Chief Financial Officer of Ceconomy 

AG, the former Metro AG. Before that, he held various management positions at Metro AG 

and Kaufhof Holding AG.   

“When Mark Frese joins us, we will be gaining a very accomplished and highly skilled 

expert with extensive experience and knowledge of the financial sector. The Supervisory 

Board is convinced that, in its new composition, the Executive Board will remain excellently 

positioned to lead Hapag-Lloyd to continued future success,” said Michael Behrendt, 

Chairman of the Supervisory Board of Hapag-Lloyd AG.  

Nicolás Burr (44) will be leaving the company on 29 February 2020 to pursue new projects 

in Chile. He began serving as CFO of Hapag-Lloyd AG in March 2015.  

“During his five years with the company, Nicolás Burr has significantly contributed to its 

success, particularly when it comes to the mergers with CSAV and UASC as well as the 

IPO that took place in 2015. Nicolás Burr is among those responsible for the good financial 

position that Hapag-Lloyd enjoys today. We wish him all the best for the future,” Behrendt 

said.  
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About Hapag-Lloyd 

With a fleet of 231 modern container ships and a total transport capacity of 1.7 million TEU, Hapag-Lloyd is one of the world's 
leading liner shipping companies. The Company has around 13,000 employees and 392 offices in 129 countries. Hapag-Lloyd 
has a container capacity of approximately 2.6 million TEU – including one of the largest and most modern fleets of reefer 
containers. A total of 121 liner services worldwide ensure fast and reliable connections between more than 600 ports on all the 
continents. Hapag-Lloyd is one of the leading operators in the Transatlantic, Middle East, Latin America and Intra-America 
trades. 
 
 
 

Follow Hapag-Lloyd on social media:  

https://www.facebook.com/hapaglloydag/
https://www.instagram.com/hapaglloydag/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/hapag-lloyd-ag
https://twitter.com/hapaglloydag
https://www.youtube.com/c/HapagLloydAG

